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2017-027 ________________ BWR Vessel & Internals Project (BWRVIP) 

February 16, 2017 

Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Attention: Joseph Holonich 

) . 

Subject: Project No. 704- Withdrawal of "BWRVIP-62, Revision 1: BWR Vessel and 
Internals Project, Technical Basis for Inspection Relief for BWR Internal 
Components with Hydrogen Injection" · 

References: 1. BWRVIP Letter No. 2012-063 from Dave Czufin (BWRVIP Chairman) to 
Andrew Hon (NRC), Project No. 704- BWRVIP-62, Revision 1: BWRVessel 
and Internals Project, Technical Basis for Inspection Relief for BWR Internal 
Components with Hydrogen Injection, dated March 7, 2012 (ML12072A370) 

2. Letter from Joseph Holonich (NRC) to Mr. Madison (BWRVIP Chairman), 
Reque_st for Additional Information for BWRVIP [Boiling Water Reactor 
Vessel and Internals Project]-62, Revision 1, "BWR Vessel and Internals 
Project, Technical Basis for Inspection Relief for BWR Internal Components· 
with Hydrogen Injection," (TAC No. ME8538), dated February 11, 2014 
(ML14030A375) 

3. Letter from Joseph Holonich (NRC) to Mr. Madison (BWRVIP Chairman), 
Request for Additional Information for Boiling Water Reactor (BWR) Vessel 
and Internals Project (BWRVIP)-62, Revision I, "BWR Vessel and Internals 
Project, Technical Basis for Inspection Relief for BWR Internal Components 
with Hydrogen Injecti9n," (TAC No. ME8538), dated August 27, 2014 
(ML14212AIOO) 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC that the BWRVIP is withdrawing 
BWRVIP-62, Revision I from NRC review. 

' BWRVIP-62, Revision 1 was submitted to the NRC by Reference 1. Subsequently, Requests 
for Additional lnformation-(RAls) were received from the NRC via References 2 and 3. In 
the course of addressing the RAis, the BWRVIP has determined that another revision of 
BWRVIP-62 is necessary. Therefore, BWRVIP-62, Revision I is being withdrawn from 
NRC review. 
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If you have any questions on this subject please call Steve Williams, Duke Energy, BWRVIP 
Mitigation Committee Technical Chairman, at 901.457.2318. 

Sincerely, 

A.t!?l:i4 !~%-
Andrew McGehee, EPRI, BWRVIP Program Manager 
Tim Hanley, Exelon, BWRVIP Chairman 




